
Monterey County Planning Commission 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION AND 
CONTINUANCE OF HEARING 

Wednesday, November 8, 2017 
 

Monterey County Government Center – Board of Supervisors Chambers 
168 W. Alisal Street 
Salinas, CA 93901 

 

THE NOVEMBER 8, 2017 REGULAR  
MEETING OF THE PLANNING  
COMMISSION IS CANCELLED  

AND ADJOURNED TO THE 
NOVEMBER 15, 2017 SPECIAL MEETING  

AT 9:00 A.M. 
 

Please note: The public hearing scheduled for November 8, 2017 on the project 
described below is continued to November 15, 2017 at 9:00 a.m. 
 
COUNTY OF MONTEREY RMA PUBLIC WORKS (PLN170662) 
Continue the public hearing on the application (PLN170662) to November 15, 2017. 
Project Planner: Joe Sidor (831) 755-5262 or sidorj@co.monterey.ca.us;  
Project Description: Combined Development Permit consisting of:  1) a Coastal Administrative Permit and 
Design Approval to allow construction of two replacement culverts and reconstruction of approximately 1,000 
linear feet of Palo Colorado Road; 2) a Coastal Development Permit to allow development within 100 feet of 
environmentally sensitive habitat (ESHA); 3) a Coastal Development Permit to allow development on slopes 
exceeding 30 percent; and 4) a Coastal Development Permit to allow removal of 22 redwood trees.   
Project Location: located on Palo Colorado Road, between post-miles 3.0 and 3.5, Big Sur (Assessor's Parcel 
Number 418-131-019-000, 418-131-020-000, 418-131-023-000, 418-131-024-000, 418-131-025-000 and 418-
131-026-000), Big Sur Coast Land Use Plan  
Proposed CEQA Action:  Statutorily Exempt per Section 15269 of the CEQA Guidelines 
 
 


